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November 19, 1962

Mr. Paul Bogdanich 6\,&,-4 M \
623 Judge Building

Salt Lake City, Utah

Dear Mr. Bogdanich:

We have contacted you several times regarding the production
from your Government well located in the SWiSW§ , Section 1, Township
2 North, Range 3 West, Mack Field, Mesa County, Colorado.

You have submitted no production reports on this well since
June, and your attention is called to Rule 308 of our Rules and Regulations
which requires that a production report be submitted each month. This
report is required after a well is put on production, unless other arrange-
ments are made, even though the well be shut in. It should be obvious that
we are not aware of the well being shut in unless a report so stating is sub-
mitted.

I certainly hope that you will immediately attend to this matter, so

that I shall not have to call your violation to the attention of our Acting Dir-
ector.

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Senior Petroleum Engineer
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